

Mr Evans running in the teachers vs Year 6 relay race - unfortunately he lost as Charlie just made it past after Mr Evans took an unfortunately timed tumble with his relay!

The Flitch Green Academy NEWSLETTER

Attendance this week is 96.19%

What a great week it has been. I have personally enjoyed seeing the children's smiles at their sports events last week. There are so many highlights of the week for me but in summary: watching the children take part in different sporting activities, their enjoyment of having an audience cheering them on and their resilience throughout as well as having a huge amount of fun!

I am so appreciative to all our parents and carers for respecting the restrictions we had put in place in order to be able to hold the event, this made it far more enjoyable for everyone.

Last week, in our Keys for Happiness assembly the children and I talked about 'awareness' . Sometimes in our daily lives our minds are so full we forget to be mindful and appreciate the moment. I have really focused on taking a moment in my busy day to be aware. At one of the Sports days, I took a moment to look around and just be aware of how many smiles I could see – it certainly made me feel happy.

On Friday we sent a letter outlining plans in place for the 21/22 academic year. Please do take the time to read this.

I wish you all a good weekend.

Miss Willis

Sports Day Round Up















29th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

The delay to the national roadmap and easing of restrictions has been disappointing for many of us, but it is very important to continue to reduce non-essential mixing until the end of term, whilst the national effort focuses on vaccinating as many people as possible.

The main focus of schools and settings must be the education and wellbeing of their pupils and staff. Schools and settings have worked tirelessly since the beginning of the pandemic to ensure they remain a safe place and can continue to provide education for their pupils and students, whilst reducing the risk of contributing to rising case numbers in the community. There is guidance from the Department for Education, Public Health England and the Local Authority focused on this, which schools and settings must continue to adhere to.

For this reason, some schools and settings have cancelled or significantly amended the arrangements for events such as sports days, leavers assemblies and proms in line with their individual risk assessments and the protective measures they are able to keep in place. We fully support Headteachers to make these decisions in line with minimising mixing for the rest of term.

We ask that you please familiarise yourself with and adhere to school risk assessments and any event arrangements. If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your child's school or setting in the first instance.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

With best wishes,

Clare Kershaw Director of Education

Clare Kershaw

Essex County Council

Mike Gogarty

Director of Public Health and Wellbeing

Essex County Council

Community News





We Offer

- · Highly experienced management team
- Staff qualified to a minimum of level 3
- (childcare level 3) to level 6 degree level
- Two beautiful garden areas
- · Safe, secure and clean facilities
- We work in partnership with parents
- Child led learning and play environment
- · Undercover outdoor classroom
- Follow the EYFS
- Enhanced learning programme with experts offering Phonics with Robot Reg, Forest School, Young Yoga, Mini-movers and Baby sensory
- · Good location close to major road links





Come + Find Us



Stansted Courtyard, Parsonage Lane, Takeley, Essex, CM22 6PU

Childcare from 6 weeks old to primary school!

A Modern Nursery with Traditional Values



POPES BOP... RECORD

The number #1 summer workshop is back, providing experience to young people aged 4 - 7 years.



To book:

Call Lisa on +44 (0) 7903 192 094 or email: lisa@stingperformingarts.com
Tamara on +44 (0) 7900 735 566 or email: tam@stingperformingarts.com

sting PERFORMING ARTS

POP... BOP... RECORD

Sting Performing Arts presents POP... BOP... RECORD

The annual holiday workshop providing experience to young people aged 5 - 16 years.

Professional studio album recording (to the latest music), learn the latest dance moves and perform at a live concert at the end of the week to your fans!



To book:

Call Lisa on +44 (0) 7903 192 094 or email: lisa@stingperformingarts.com
Tamara on +44 (0) 7900 735 566 or email: tam@stingperformingarts.com

COVID-19 • SOCIAL DISTANCE COACHING • BUBBLE FORMAT • ENHANCED HYGIENE STANDARDS







SCS FLITCH GREEN SUMMER CAMP 2021

The Flitch Green Academy, Tanton Road, Flitch Green, Dunmow, CM6 3GG Brand New Venue

Two-Day Camps
Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd August
Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th August

10am till 1pm Age 4-5 years old £15.00 per day 10am till 3pm Age 6-12 years old £20.00 per day

PLEASE EMAIL: scssportsteam@gmail.com or CALL ANGELO ON 07989 173744 to book your child's place.

Boys and girls Welcome, Packed lunch and drinks bottle required.

Payments can be made by cash or bank transfer on the day of camp. **Kit needed:** Sports clothing, shin pads, trainers/boots







Friends of Flitch Green

FLITCHFEST - POSTPONED TO SEPTEMBER

We are very sad to say that we will no longer be holding the end of year party in July. It was a very hard decision as we so wanted to end the school year on a high and give the year 6 children a huge send off, but it is just proving too difficult to put on the party we really want to have. We are hoping to hold an event in September - so watch this space!

NON UNIFORM DAY - Friday 9 July

We are having a non-uniform day where children can wear their own clothes in exchange for a suggested donation of £1.

WHOLE SCHOOL SELF-PORTRAIT TEA TOWEL

All the children and teachers have drawn a picture of themselves and these have been arranged on a special Flitch Green 2021 tea towel. We will be contacting you soon to let you know how you can buy one.

DONATIONS

As we have not been able to hold our end of year party, our fundraising totals are drastically less than we hoped they would be this academic year. We are unlikely now to reach our target of £4,000 for the library refurbishment project. If anyone would like to make a donation towards our library project or perhaps know a business or employee that would be willing to donate to us, please could you contact us at ffg@flitchgreen.net. All donations will be gratefully received.